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Tamiflu should not be used in place of getting a yearly flu shot. Do not use this medication to prevent influenza in a
child younger than 1 year old. Anyone using Tamiflu should be watched closely for signs of confusion or unusual
behavior, especially a child. However, not receiving this medication to prevent influenza could be harmful to the baby if
the mother becomes infected with a disease that Tamiflu could prevent. Call your doctor for medical advice about side
effects. Throw away any unused liquid after 17 days. Do not use this medication to treat influenza in a child younger
than 2 weeks old. Tell your doctor if you are pregnant. It is not known whether oseltamivir was the exact cause of these
symptoms. Print this page Add to My Med List. Some people using Tamiflu have had rare side effects of sudden
confusion, shaking, problems with speech, hallucinations hearing or seeing things that are not there , or seizure
convulsions. Take Tamiflu for as many days as it has been prescribed for you even if you begin to feel better. Tamiflu is
used to treat influenza in people 2 weeks of age and older who have had flu symptoms for 2 days or less. If you do not
have a dose-measuring device, ask your pharmacist for one. Swallow the mixture right away without chewing. It is not
known whether oseltamivir passes into breast milk or if it could harm a nursing baby. Tamiflu oseltamivir is an antiviral
medication that blocks the actions of influenza virus types A and B in your body.Jan 28, - If you happen to get sick this
flu season, you now have the option to take the less expensive generic alternative Tamiflu. Are you ready? In the United
States, flu cases spike in the fall and winter months (although you can get the flu year round). Flu infections peak during
December and March but it can. Jul 30, - This makes Tamiflu, or its generic equivalent, very important anywhere in the
world. Since this flu medication can not only fight the symptoms of influenza, people can take Tamiflu to prevent the
flu. As long as Tamiflu is taken correctly and in the right dosage, most people will not get the flu. This also means. May
17, - WebMD provides a closer look at flu treatments and remedies, from over-the-counter drugs and antivirals to
vitamins, minerals, and herbal supplements. Get up when you feel you can. If your fever is high or doesn't get better
after 2 or 3 days, call your doctor to see if you need an office visit. Products ?Do Over-the-Counter ?The Flu and Kids
?Prescription Medicine. OSELTAMIVIR (os el TAM i vir) is an antiviral medicine. It is used to prevent and to treat
some kinds of influenza or the flu. It will not work for colds or other viral infections. Similar Generic Drugs:
Oseltamivir: Oral capsule. Open All Questions. What should I tell my health care provider before I take this medicine?
Open. Item 1 - 24 of - No more than 5 items can be compared. Walgreens Cold and Flu Relief DayWalgreens Cold and
Flu Relief Day for UPC 8 oz. out of 5 (1 reviews). Priced Per Store. clearance. Buy 1, Get 1 50% OFF. For UPC Find at
a store- Opens a simulated dialog. Not sold online. Jan 23, - Tamiflu (oseltamivir) and another prescription drug called
Relenza (zanamivir) are approved by the Food and Drug Administration to treat the flu. Unlike flu drugs you can buy
without a prescription, Tamiflu and Relenza don't just treat flu symptoms but can shorten how long you have the illness,
by inhibiting. Nov 12, - G.'s young son was recently ill with H1N1, but no pharmacy in the city where he lives had
liquid Tamiflu in stock. (Even the federal government released its stockpile not long ago.) He writes that nearly every
pharmacy he called turned him down. Then he learned that the liquid can be made from Tamiflu. Dec 12, - OTC.
Over-the-counter medications. OTC medications won't shorten the duration of the flu, but they can help reduce
symptoms. The antiviral medications most commonly prescribed are zanamivir (Relenza) and oseltamivir (Tamiflu).
Zanamivir is approved by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA). Rather than going to the doctor's office to get
examined and get a prescription, you might prefer to stay home and rest and drink plenty of fluids. Over the counter
(OTC) medications don't cure the flu but they can help you feel better by treating symptoms such as aches, coughs, and
sore throats. A list of safe options can be. Feb 10, - You can get your yearly flu shot, which will protect you against
certain flu strains, but in the case of colds there is no vaccine, and you will have to rely on Antiviral treatment for flu is
available (e.g. Tamiflu and Relenza), but according to Medscape it is only recommended for persons at higher risk for.
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